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But the word of God 

is not bound! 
 

2 Tim. 2:9b 
 

 

 

 

 
 
To learn more about 
Africa’s Hope use the 
barcode above or go to: 
 

avisionofhope.online 

 
 
To be added to our digital 
newsletter, email me at 
Bill.Kirsch@agwmafrica.org. 
 
 

 

Paul wrote to Timothy from prison, unable to move about and proclaim the gospel 
as he was accustomed to do. Even though he was in chains, Paul recognized that 
God’s Word was still able to penetrate the darkest corners of his world, unhindered by 
what was constraining him at the time. 

Africa’s Hope exists to make the Word freely available to our churches across 
Africa, as well as to any dark corner where the gospel is restricted from being freely 
preached. Printed material can make it to areas missionary feet cannot go. Judy and I 
have been privileged to work with Africa’s Hope for many years to enable the vision of 
discipling and training Spirit empowered leaders who are equipped to reach into the 
dark corners of the African continent.  

The Discovery Series is a three-year curriculum designed to disciple and train new 
pastors, church planters, and cross-cultural missionaries. Thousands of students study 
this curriculum all over Africa each year. Currently, there are 34 of these diploma level 
texts available. Bill wrote two of them.  
 

 
Two books Bill wrote for the Discovery series. The book on the right is: 

The Pentateuch: The Five Books of Moses in French 
 

Africa’s Hope is actively translating the 34 texts in this series into 18 of the major 
languages spoken across Africa, so each student can study the Word in his or her 
heart language. Each text also has a teacher’s packet and student workbook to help as 
the material is presented in the classroom. 

In addition to the Pan-Africa Theological Seminary that Bill leads, Africa’s Hope 
provides resources including Living the Truth, Roots of Faith, and a Pentecostal 
Pastor’s Manual. We also provide student scholarships, libraries, technology for 
schools, campus development, print-on-demand systems to print the materials we 
produce, as well as training seminars for school administrators and faculty. 

Thank you for making all this possible! 
 

Sincerely,  
Bill & Judy Kirsch 


